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The Learning Institute 

The Learning Institute will be holding a Teacher Training information session on Thursday 10th November from    

4.00-7.00pm at Parc Eglos School. Anyone interested in becoming a teacher can come and talk to them or just pop 

down to pick up information leaflets. 

Candidates can book their free ticket by following this link: http://www.learninginstitute.co.uk/events/itt-info-101116/ 

Harvest Festivals 

Thank you for your attendance at our harvest festivals this week. We are sure you will agree the children sang        

beautifully! We would also like to thank you for your kind donations which will go towards the Foodbank, Women's    

Refuge and the Mustard Seed in Helston. 

Halloween Events 

Our pumpkin party will be taking place on Thursday 20th October 2016 from 5.00pm. The Friends of Parc Eglos will 

be sending out separate information so please keep a look out for this. 

Porthleven School will be holding a ‘Harry Potter Halloween Firework Spectacular’ on Saturday 22nd October 2016 

from 3.00-8.00pm and you are welcome to go along. There will be an entrance fee of £5.00 and tickets can be        

obtained in advance from Porthleven school office, Top Chippy Porthleven or Costcutters. There will be various rides/

attractions, circus performers, mystical games, side stalls, a marquee with magic shows and much more.  

Parent Teacher Consultation Meetings 

Our parent teacher consultation meetings will be taking place during the week beginning 17th October 2016. Over the 

next week, you should find a timetable on the door of your child’s classroom so please remember to sign up for a slot. 

Year 6 meetings will be taking place next week and timetables are already up in the entrance to the Y5/Y6 block. 

School Crossing Patrol 

Today is Mr Mason’s last day at the crossing patrol by St Michael’s Church. There will be a temporary cover there  

from Monday - Wednesday next week but, after that, both posts may be unmanned if Ms Philpotts remains poorly.   

Cormac are in the process of appointing a replacement but in the meantime please take extra care when crossing these 

roads. Many thanks. 

 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 
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Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

The            

expected      

percentage 

attendance 

for a child is 

96%.  Lets 

see if each 

class can aim 

for this or 

above! 

Sunbeams 99.3% 

Stars 99.3% 

1HT/NE 96.7% 

1CS 98.6% 

2HE 99.7% 

2KD 97.7% 

3AB 94.2% 

3SG/DL 97.6% 

4SC 92.8% 

4PL/HH 96.2% 

5RG 97.5% 

5SR 93.3% 

6KH 96.7% 

6KB 98.0% 
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Next week our school menu will be on Blue week 

Celebration of Work 

This week the Dolphins class have been focusing on a 

topic of mud. Zachary has thoroughly enjoyed this and 

he has produced this amazing sentence to make his 

‘Superworm’ sound exciting. Great work Zachary! 

 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

This week’s recycling winners were classes 1CS and 

4SC. The total collected was £26.18.  

Many thanks to everyone who is supporting our      

recycling. We would like to encourage even more    

families to join in by bringing in their biscuit/

chocolate/sweet wrappers, Tassimo pods, plastic air 

fresheners, bottle tops (but not from milk bottles), 

trigger heads, wet wipe packaging, baby food      

pouches, pens and ink jet cartridges. 

Date Event 

W/B 17th October 2016 Parent Teacher Consultation Meetings 

20th October 2016 Pumpkin Party  5.00pm-7.30pm 

W/B 24th October 2016 Half Term - School Closed 

31st October 2016 Return to School 

1st November 2016 Cross Country for KS1 and KS2 at Helston Community College 

W/B 10th October 2016 Y6 Parent Teacher Consultation Meetings 


